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Dear Senators,
 
The role of government is to do the least amount possible to maintain a civil society. In creating and
trying to implement poorly thought out and worded  legislation you hamper the democratic process.
The point of our government system is to protect the citizens Liberty. Every time that you try and
pass legislation that “protects” the few at the expense of the many you are acting in direct disregard
for the citizenry as a whole. Our founders trusted  the citizen and the government body to act in
accordance with Natural Rights and the common sense of the individual. You on the other hand
brandish your position of power in order to limit the citizen’s rights and choices to make good or bad
decisions.  Life is inherently dangerous.  The great majority of the people make good and just choices
every day. Some do not. But we cannot fall victim to creating unjust and unconstitutional  laws. We
as a civil society must trust the citizens to act with Justice and Liberty. Selling the natural rights of the
citizen for what appears as an emotional response to some people’s fears is not in accordance with
the stated goal of our Constitutional government. Our government was established for the purpose
of protecting the individuals Natural Rights, one of which is the right to keep and bear arms without
overreaching government controls.
 
Vote NO on SB 797, SB868, SB897
 
 
Tad S. Lueck
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